Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 9:25 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: OBJECTIONS to the development,DA2023/0130,site 109A Church
street Lidcombe NSW2141; Lot1DP778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To council,

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development of the organic waste
transfer station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe, NW 2141; Lot 1 DP778492. 1 am deeply
concerned about the potential negative impacts this project could have on the local community
and the environment.

The establishment of an organic waste transfer station at the proposed location could have severe
environmental consequences. Organic waste has the potential to emit unpleasant odors, attract
pests, and contaminate soil and groundwater if not managed properly. Given the proximity to
residential areas and natural habitats, these impacts could be detrimental to the local ecosystem
and residents' quality of life.

The increased traffic would not only disrupt the tranquility of the residential neighborhood but also
pose a threat to the safety of residents, especially children, who frequently use the streets for
recreational activities. It is crucial to consider the potential accidents and hazards that may arise
from the movement of large vehicles in close proximity to schools, parks, and residential areas.

| strongly believe that responsible urban planning and sustainable development should prioritize
the welfare and interests of the residents. | trust that you will give due consideration to our
objections and take appropriate action to address our concerns.
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